
Quick-Start Guide to Creating Proposals in CourseLeaf 

As of Fall 2022, the Curriculum Committee will be moving all existing records to a new 
curriculum management system called CourseLeaf CIM. This is where all course and program 
outlines will be housed moving forward and where we can accept new curriculum proposals. 

To view existing courses or programs or submit new proposals, log into: 

 https://nextcat.napavalley.edu/courseadmin/ (Course Outlines) 

 https://nextcat.napavalley.edu/programadmin/ (Program Outline) 
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